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Dear Families, 

It is that time of year again when the excitement grows for the end of 

year Performance Club show! At the weekend the ‘dream team’ spent 

five hours creating another incredible set ready for next week’s 

performance of Aladdin Jnr. Huge thanks go to Hannah, the YSBD team 

and baby James for giving up their 

afternoon to create the magic. Mr Gannon helped put up the 

backing paper on Friday after school and Mrs Humphreys, 

with the help of her husband Aid, also came in on Saturday to 

help. I even manged to persuade my children to lend a hand! 

As you can see it looks amazing and the children’s faces on 

Monday morning were worth all the hard work! Tickets are 

now on sale and can be purchased at the main office but hurry as they are selling fast. 

Our Curriculum 

Year 5 had a Tudor tastic time at 

Bramall Hall this week learning 

about the local area and the history 

of the Nevill family. Year 6 have 

been using their computer skills and 

programming microbits. The 

children loved using the program to 

make their 

own compass and step counter. Year 4 have been enjoying their My 

Happy Mind module which helped them to identify and celebrate 

their strengths. 3B have been baking cakes in their design 

technology lessons and next week it will be 3S’s turn. 

 

Teachers for next year 

We will be sending out a letter next week to inform you who your child’s class teacher (s) 

will be in September. You are invited to attend the Open Evening on Wednesday 19th July, 

3.30pm – 5.00pm, where you can look at the incredible work the children have produced 

this year as well as visit their new classrooms and meet their new teachers. We are also 

holding a coffee morning on Thursday 13th July, 9 – 10 for our families whose children have 



additional needs. During this time you will be able to meet Mrs Boon our new SENDCo and 

help us to plan our next steps to improve our provision further. 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Hopkins, Mrs Baythorpe and the rest of the team at Nevill Road would 

like to say a huge thank you for all of the donations for the charity JDRF. 

Our cake sale was a huge success. We will be able to let you all know next 

week how much we have raised. 

Sports Morning 

As you will have seen in the last few newsletters, sports morning is taking place next Friday 

30th June, Y3/4 9.15am – 10.30am, Y5/6 10.45am – 12.00pm. Families are welcome to join 

in the fun and can access the field through the back entrance only (North Park Road) 

Keeping our Children Safe 

I would like to say a huge thank you to Mr 

Gannon who has done an amazing job, making 

our school site a safer place for our children. The 

school has never looked so clean! He has also 

made a huge difference to the number of cards 

that park in restricted areas, by standing outside 

every morning to help manage this.  

 

Industrial Action 

You may be aware that the NEU continue to propose their members take industrial action 

and the next dates will be Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. I am not in a position at the 

moment, to be able to share which, if any classes, will be closed on these days but will inform 

parents as soon as possible. Please note that teachers do not have to inform their 

Headteacher if they are striking until the actual day. Some staff may be at home due to their 

child’s school decisions and therefore need to provide childcare themselves. In short, the 

decision to make any form of closure; part or full, is a difficult and complex one. Please 

remember that this response from colleagues is a reaction to the national issues around 

teacher pay and conditions and the shortfall in essential funding for all of our children. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding in this matter. 

 

***CLOSING DATE – MONDAY 26th JUNE 12pm*** 

Due to our increasing numbers, we have a vacancy available for a new member of the 

support team. If you are interested in the role or know someone who is, please follow the 

link below: 



https://www.greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-78808/ 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Cliff 

 

To find out more about what we get up to at NRJ, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors 

https://www.greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-78808/


 Diary Dates 

Monday 26th June     2pm Aladdin Junior Show – all welcome (tickets on sale) 

Tuesday 27th June     5pm Year 2 transition meeting (parents) 

Wednesday 28th June    6pm Aladdin Junior Show – all welcome (tickets on sale) 

Thursday 29th June     Y6 transition to High School workshop – Christians in schools 

Friday 30th June     Sports morning 

Y3/4 9.15am – 10.30am, Y5/6 10.45am – 12.00pm  

Tuesday 4th July     6pm Book Awards ceremony Stockport Plaza 

Wednesday 5th July     Industrial Action 

Year 2 transition morning. This has now changed to Monday 10th 

July due to the proposed Industrial Action 

Thursday 6th July      Year 6 transition to High School Day 

                                     Year 2 transition afternoon (parents collect from Junior school) 

             Year 4 visit to Chester 

Friday 7th July   Industrial Action 

Saturday 8th July       1pm – 3pm Summer Fair (volunteers needed to help) 

Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th July    Year 6 Conway Residential 

Thursday 13th July  9 – 10am SEND Coffee Morning with Mrs Boon 

Monday 17th July     9 – 10am ukulele concert  

Tuesday 18th July     2pm / 6pm Year 6 show  

Wednesday 19th July   3.30pm – 5.00pm Open Evening 

5pm Year 2 / 3 transition disco (Junior school hall, no tickets 

required but refreshments will be on sale) 

Friday 21st July              End of year Reports out today 

                                        6.00pm – 7.30pm Year 6 party 

Monday 24th – Wed 26th July Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND support meetings 

Thursday 27th July        Last day of term  

2.15pm Year 6 leaver’s assembly  

 

Please note that there may be other events taking place that have not yet been confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 



                 

 

 

 

 


